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Subject: CFA

Michelle Nuttall

The importance of our local CFA to our community.

These men and women are local volunteers who know and understand the area which we live in and know many of
the local residents.

Enabling them to identify streets and back road access, that are not common knowledge to those that live outside
the area. Giving response times to situation with accuracy and faster time.

Giving the community a general reassurance that the CFA have our back in time of need.

They are upheld in hi regard and should remain as are so they can get on with it.

Regards
Michelle Nuttall
Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone
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